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Office of the National Director Capital & Estates
Sir Patrick Dun’s, Lower Grand Canal Street, Dublin 2

Mr Denis Naughten, TD
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

22nd April 2022

PQ 18713/22* To ask the Minister for Health the current status of the 50-bed construction project
at Portiuncula Hospital, Ballinasloe; when the project will be completed; and if he will make a
statement on the matter. -Denis Naughten

Dear Deputy Naughten,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

HSE Capital and Estates are currently engaged in the final stages of pre-contract actions and due
diligence, with the contractor selected for the work. Once this process is complete a letter of acceptance
will issue.

Subject to the above, it is anticipated that the contract for construction will commence in Quarter 2,
2022.

Yours sincerely,
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Paul de Freine
Interim National Director,
Capital & Estates




